
 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 5 OF 2021 
 
 

Restrictions to Crew Shore Leave for Vessels Arriving From 
Portugal 

 
Mariners and Vessel Operators/Agents are advised of the following restrictions for 
vessels arriving from Portugal to the 5 South Wales Ports of Swansea, Port Talbot, 

Barry, Cardiff and Newport. 
 

All visiting ships are reminded that due to levels of COVID-19 infection the UK remains in 
national lockdown. All crew shore leave should be restricted to essential reasons only in 

line with UK Government advice. 
 

In addition all ship’s crew on vessels bound from Portugal should remain onboard until 
their 10 day quarantine period has passed, and may only step ashore to carry out 

essential operational tasks like checking draught marks. 
 

Please ensure that this requirement is promulgated to all vessel Masters to avoid 
potential issues. 

 
Please contact the Cardiff LPS office, VHF Ch 68, Tel. 02920 835023 if additional 

information is required. 
 

  

                                               HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

Date 01/02/2021. 
         All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 
Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 

masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 


